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The Tualatin Valley Quilt Guild 
(TVQG) meets January thru 
November on the third Tuesday of 
the month. Meetings start at 
7:00pm and are held at the King 
City Clubhouse located at 15245 
SW 116th Avenue, King City, OR 
97224.  Guests are welcome and 
are asked to pay $5 at the door.  

 
Reminder: Please bring the following to 

our next meeting. 
-- BOM and FQ 

-- Name Tag 
-- Show and Tell items 

--GNC Donations 

Visit Us on Facebook 

August Speaker 
Janet Fogg 

 
TVQG’s speaker for August will be 
Janet Fogg.  Here is a bit of 
information about Janet. 
Skill and imagination are key words for 
describing Janet Fogg as an artist and 
pattern designer. They are what she 
strives to show when creating her original 
art quilts and what she hopes to share 
with other quilters with her collection of 
quilt patterns/kits for public use. 
Mostly self-taught, Janet has been sewing 
since childhood when after losing her 
mother she claimed the family sewing 
machine as her own. "It became a tool for 
survival, both practically and 
emotionally." Janet knew at a young age 
that she wanted to be an artist and 
pursued a graphic design degree and a 
career in art direction. 
What she didn't know was that someday 
she would sew her art. "After leaving my 
design career to be a stay at home mom, I 
began to patch my two creative worlds 
together. All it took was one quilt and I 
was hooked." Many of the idea generation 
and design skills she practiced as an art 
director have surfaced in her approach to 
quilt making including visualization and 
brainstorming. "The idea or the beginning 
is the most important part of the work." 

Winter Bazaar 

TVQG would like to 
remind our 
members the 2018 
King City Winter 
Bazaar will be 
November 9th and 
10th at the King 
City Clubhouse. 

This year’s chairpersons are Judy 
Orlandini and Cathy Harper. 

It’s never too early to think about 
creating items to donate to the bazaar. 
Items that have sold well in the past 
were table runners, placemats, totes 
small bags, quilts - both large and 
small, and various other hand-crafted 
items that might be appropriate for a 
shopper to give as a holiday gift. 

Membership 
Five new members submitted 
applications to 
join TVQG in 
July, and we 
would like to 
thank each 
and every one 
of those 
ladies. 
Antoinette Gratteri of our Membership 
Committee reports we have 37 
members that have renewed their 
membership for 2018-2019, leaving 25 
prior year members yet to pay their 
dues.  

Enrollment for TVQG’s 2018-2019 
member year started in June. 
Membership applications are available 
at the General Meeting Sign-in table, 
TVQG’s Website, and are included with 
this newsletter. Dues are $35 yearly. 
Applications and dues may be turned in 
at any General Meeting or mailed to the 
address on the application.  

https://www.facebook.com/tvqgnews/
https://tvqg.wordpress.com/
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Sit and Sew Day 

Our next Sit and Sew Day will 
be October 13th, starting at 
9:30am in the Banquet Room 
of the King City Clubhouse. A 
signup sheet will be available 
at the General Meeting sign-
in table during our August 
and September Meetings. 
There is a $5.00 fee to reserve your spot.  

Our Sit and Sew Days provide local quilters an opportunity 
to gather together for the day to quilt and sew.  However, 
many of us have found attending a Sew Day is as much of a 
social experience as it is a quilting experience.  

We’ll have ironing boards, irons, and a cutting station set up 
for you to use. If attending should plan on bringing your  
own sewing machine, tools and projects to work on.  

TVQG will be providing lunch, bottled water, 
coffee and tea for this event.  

UFO Challenge 

Our UFO challenge is currently 
underway and will conclude at the 
October 16th general meeting. 

Participants in this challenge are 
eligible to receive one drawing ticket for 

each quilt they complete from their UFO list.  Three 
winners will be chosen by a random drawing.  

The more quilts you finish the better your chances are of 
winning a prize. If participating in this contest, bring your 
completed quilt to any general meeting, present it during 
Show and Tell, and make sure you collect a ticket for each 
UFO Quilt presented. 

TVQG Website 
TVQG maintains an active website presence at 
https://tvqg.wordpress.com/. Our website contains 
information for prospective and active members.  

Correspondence Secretary  
Paula Cash, our Correspondence 
Secretary sends cards to members in 
need of a bit of cheering up. Paula has 
asked we remind our members that the only way she 
knows to send a fellow member a card is for you to let her 
know. So if you hear of a member that is ill, suffered a 
loss, or just needs a bit of cheering up, please send Paula 
an email at paula@thecashs.com  

Retreat Updates 
The Oregon Garden’s Retreat will take place March 15th 
through 17th, 2019. Your Oregon Gardens Retreat 
Coordinator is Sue Brim. The Tilikum Retreat will take 
place April 25th through 28th, 2019. Your Tilikum Retreat 
Coordinators are Judi Derry, Sue Capell, Cathy Harper. 

Quilts of Valor 

Our next Quilts of Valor Sew Day 
for will be held on Saturday, 
August 25th starting at 10:30am at 
Newberg Sew & Vac. Please let 
LoisMarie know if you can join us, 
her email is lov2kwilt@aol.com.  

Crazy Quilt Block Exchange  

In April a Crazy Quilt block exchange was started.  This 
exchange will continue for the eight 
months or so. Anything goes with these 
blocks...buttons, stitching, beads, etc.  
Crazy quilt block should be 12” to 14” in 
size and made of cotton or silk fabrics. For 
more information on this group please 
reach out to LoisMarie at 
lov2kwilt@aol.com. 

Treasury Update 
Please welcome Michele Farber as our 
new Treasurer. TVQG’s treasury balance 
as of August 7th was $5,967.73 which 
includes a recent deposit of $1,590.  

 

Charity News 
TVQG Charity Sewers meet the first Monday of the 
Month at Sherwood Senior Center, 21907 SW 
Sherwood Blvd. Charity Sew Days are open to everyone 
with no fee to participate, just bring your own sewing 
machine and tools. We maintain a closet of fabric and 
quilting supplies for charity quilts. NOTE: The 
Sherwood Senior will be closed September 3rd in 

observance of the Labor Day Holiday. A Charity Sew 
Day will not be a held in September. 

Good Neighbor Center in Tigard is in need of trash 

bags and paper towels. They would appreciate your 
donation of these items. Vergie & Betty suggest that 
you bring them to our General Meeting and they will 
deliver to the Good Neighbor Center on your behalf.  

https://tvqg.wordpress.com/
paula@thecashs.com
mailto:lov2kwilt@aol.com
mailto:lov2kwilt@aol.com
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What’s Your Favorite Charity?  
Do you have a favorite charity organization that you 
like to donate your quilts to?  Some of our members 
independently donate their work to local hospitals, 
hospices, animal shelters, or emergency response 
organizations, and that is truly wonderful because it’s 
all about what speaks to us personally. 

TVQG is totally open to any and all suggestions. If you 
would like to suggest causes or charitable 
organizations sponsor, please reach out to us. If you’ve 
made a quilt to personally donate to any cause, we’d 
love to see it at our monthly Show and Tell, and know 
who or to what organization it is being donated to. 

 

August Birthdays 

Donna Wheeler August 2nd 

Christina Russell August 8th 

Sherry Little August 13th 

Barbara Williamson August 24th  

Pam Doherty August 29th   
 
 

Block of the Month  

August Block of the Month 

 

TVQG members are invited to make the Domino block 
as the August Block-of-the-Month. Instructions are 
available at the end of this newsletter or in our web 
page’s members-only section.  It’s suggested your 
fabric choices be white and black. We’ll hold a drawing 
for the blocks at our August 21st meeting.  

Shirley Schultz will be the Block of the Month presenter 
at our August 21st meeting. 

 

Fat Quarter of the Month 

 
At every general meeting, our quilters bring in various 
themed fat quarters. For each Fat Quarter brought in 
the member receives a raffle ticket. The August 2018 
Fat Quarter theme is Garden.   

Door Prizes 
Keep your eyes and ears open. TVQG’s door prizes are 
going to get even better. Details to follow soon! 

Greeters 
Each month we have a greeter to assist welcoming 
attendees to our monthly meetings. Here is the 2018 
greeters list; August - Shirley Shultz, September - 
Ronda Shoop, October - Donna Gilbo, 
November - Judi Derry. 

https://tvqg.wordpress.com/members-only/
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Your 2018-2019 Officers 
President: Cindy Calderwood 

Vice-President: Sue Capell 
Programs: LoisMarie Mayer 
Door Prizes: Judy Orlandini 
Secretary: Carol Springer 
Treasurer: Michelle Faber 
Past President: Erin Davis 

2019-2019 Committees 
Block of the Month: LoisMarie Mayer 

Charity Quilting: Betty Murphy, Vergie Karlson 

Correspondence Secretary: Paula Cash 

Facility Liaison: Sherry Little 

FQ of the Month:  Debbie Hartvickson 

Historian:  Michelle Faber 

Membership:  Antoinette Gratteri, Sarah Poulsen, Leslie Worthen 

Newsletter & Website: Carol Springer 

Oregon Gardens Retreat: Sue Brim 

Tilikum Retreat: Sue Capell, Judi Derry Cathy Harper 

Winter Holiday Bazaar: Judy Orlandini, Cathy Harper 
 
 
 

 

Of Interest to Quilters 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Big news! Modern Domestic is coming to the Westside in Lake Grove, just east of 
Bridgeport Village. Coming Fall 2018 http://moderndomesticpdx.com/were-
coming-for-you-lake-oswego-bridgeport-village/ 

 

The best kind of sleep under heaven above is under a blanket handmade with love. 

http://moderndomesticpdx.com/were-coming-for-you-lake-oswego-bridgeport-village/
http://moderndomesticpdx.com/were-coming-for-you-lake-oswego-bridgeport-village/
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A new quilt shop opened in Oregon City a few months ago. Cedar Ridge Quilts 
www.CedarRidgeQuilts.com 503-908-1398 19045 S. Beavercreek Rd., Oregon City. 
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Come see beautiful quilts old and new in the charming setting of the historic Old Aurora Colony Museum. 
This year's theme is Seeing Stars. See quilts in 5 buildings. Watch a quilting demonstration. Sip cider or 
coffee and have a cookie, then shop in our Colony Store with quilting bargains. Adults: $7.50 
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Quilting-Related Services  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

BOM Instructions 

 
 



 

 

TUALATIN VALLEY QUILT GUILD 
2018-2019 Membership Registration Form 

 

□ New Member □ Current Member □ Former Member  

Name:  __________________________________________________ Birthday (Month/Day): _____________  

Email address (Necessary to receive newsletter, information, announcements and current happenings)  

 _______________________________________________________________________________________  

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________________  

City: _______________________________________________________ State:  ________  Zip:  __________  

Phone(s): ______________________________________ Mobile:  __________________________________  
*All personal information is kept within the Guild.  We do not sell address lists. 

Please indicate your areas of interest 

□ Block of the Month 

□ Board Position 

□ Charity Quilting 

□ Committee Position 

□ Correspondence Secretary 

□ Fundraising 

□ Facility Liaison 

□ Greeter□ Historian 

□ Internet Research 

□ Long Arm Quilter 

□ Make Sales and Bazaar Items 

□ Marketing/Publicity 

□ Membership 

□ Newsletter 

□ Programs 

□ Quilt Shows 

□ Quilts of Valor 

□ Retreat 

□ Sit and Sew 

□ Small Group Events 

□ Teacher/Instructor 

□ Website 

□ Other    

List any special interests, talents or skills that you have:  __________________________________________  

 _______________________________________________________________________________________  

 _______________________________________________________________________________________  

List any suggestions you have for making the Guild what you would like it to be:  ______________________  

 _______________________________________________________________________________________  

 _______________________________________________________________________________________  

Dues are $35 annually. Membership year runs July 1st through June 30th.  

If joining or renewing membership mid-year, dues are pro-rated as follows: 
 - $35.00 membership fee when joining or renewing July 1

st
 through December 31st 

 - $17.50 membership fee when joining or renewing after January 1
st 

 - Non-member guest fee: $5.00 per meeting 

Checks should be made out to: Tualatin Valley Quilt Guild (TVQG) 

Completed forms and payment may be presented at General Meetings  
or mailed to P.O. Box 154, Sherwood, OR 97140 

This box is for TVQG Membership use 

Date Paid:  _____________________  

Paid by:   Check No.  ____________  

  Cash  Other ________  

Date Funds to Treasurer __________  

Roster Updated _________________  

Distribution List Updated  _________  

Other/Notes ____________________  

____________________________ _ _ 

 


